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Patty Saotome Sensei

Aikido Schools of Ueshiba

29165 Singletary Road

Myakka City FL 34251

Subject: Yudansha Promotions

Dear Patty:

I am pleased to submit the successful yudansha promotions from the January 1, 2011 seminar in Tampa, Florida.  The examining instructors included _________, _________ and ________.  Each of the following candidates tested to the satisfaction of the instructors and were promoted to their new ranks.  For each candidate, you will find enclosed a check to the Aikido Schools of Ueshiba for their examination fees, as well as all required application forms and passports.

	Student Name
	ASU # 

(where applicable)
	New Rank
	Test Fees

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Total Fees Submitted
	$


Each of the candidates provided documentation that they met minimum requirements for promotion, or came with the recommendation of their sensei.  If you have any questions, please contact me.

Respectfully,

Seminar Administrator

ASU Dojo Name

Contact information

